
To Whom It May Concern  
  
I am writing this letter to give my highest recommendation for Timothy Alexander 
as a possible candidate for a position. I initially got to know Timothy in a 
professional capacity as a co-worker in the technology department for Richmond 
County Schools. We began working together in August 2021.  

  
Timothy is a professional that exudes expertise in technology systems, curriculum, 
and support for all technology programs. Timothy has remarkable technical skills 
and works closely with the instructional technology team. He is always willing to 
help others with technology needs and he has a positive attitude. When Timothy 
asked me if I would recommend him for a possible career advancement, I 
immediately agreed.  
  
In summary, Timothy is clearly one of the best co-workers I have had the pleasure 
to work with. It is my opinion that he will be an outstanding asset to any staff.  

  
Please feel free to call me at (910)-334-9996 for any further information that you 
may need regarding Timothy’s work ethic or dedication to grow.  
   
Sincerely,  
Tara Pierce  
Instructional Technology Facilitator, Richmond County Schools  
162 Lake Point Drive  
Rockingham, NC 28379  
 


